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EFFECTIVE 

NOVEMBER 1, 2004 

: NO PAPER PT-61 FORMS CAN BE ACCEPTED BY SUPERIOR 
COURT CLERKS IN GEORGIA. 

: YOU MUST USE THE ELECTRONIC PT-61 FORM ON THE NEW 
PT-61 ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM FOUND AT 

www.gsccca.org 
GO TO THE WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION AND INSTRUCTIONS OR FOLLOW 

STEPS BELOW: 

✓ GO TO WWW.GSCCCA.ORG 
✓ CLICK ON FILE 
✓ CLICK PT-61 eFILING 
✓ CLICK FILE MY PT-61 FORM 
✓ FOLLOW STEPS A - E 
✓ WHEN COMPLETE, SUBMIT AND PRINT FORM 
✓ HAVE THIS PRINTED AND SUBMIT WITH THE DEED WORK TO BE FILED. 


